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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 9:35 AM
To: 'David Allen'
Subject: RE: RO#0339, Red Top Electric, Emeryville

Hi David, 
 
All documents we have can be accessed on-line through the link below my name.  Choose the LOP Records link in the top 
center, then select the search tab at the top of the right hand blue column, allow pop ups, then choose LOP document search, 
and then use the short hand case number (399) in the Record ID - RO Number field.  That will get a few sites you can choose 
from (don't use the map, it's serious slow).  There's not much (any that I'm aware of) that are post-2001, the Geotracker upload 
requirement  (the exception being bore/well logs).  If however, there are pre-2001 documents ACEH does request/require all 
documents be uploaded to the ACEH ftp site, as the ACEH website is far more comprehensive.  Perjury statements aren't 
required for pre 2002 (I think, I'm fuzzy on the exact cut off) documents as historical.  Hope this helps! 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Allen [mailto:dallen@aquascienceengineers.com] 
Sent: Monday, August 15, 2011 9:03 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Subject: RO#0339, Red Top Electric, Emeryville 
 
Mr. Detterman, 
 
Aqua Science Engineers (ASE) has been retained by Mr. Thomas Curran to handle his environmental requirements at the 
subject site.  ASE would like to know if you have any of the historical reports at your agency for review, since Geotracker does 
not seem to show any.  Mr. Curran is currently attempting to locate any historical documents, but has been unable to up to this 
point in time.  In order to get into compliance per your request, we ask for your assistance is supplying us with any historical 
reports so that we can (a) submit them to Geotracker, and (b) determine what next steps are necessary to push this site toward an 
NFA letter. 
 
I look forward to your response.  Regards. 
 
David Allen 
Vice President 
Aqua Science Engineers, Inc. 
55 Oak Court, Suite 220, Danville, CA  94526 
925.820.9391 (office) 
925.837.4853 (fax) 
925.819.0963 (mobile) 
dallen@aquascienceengineers.com 
 
 


